
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:              Board of Education 
                    Dr. Carol Kelley 
 
FROM:        Sheryl Marinier 
 
SUBJECT:  Donation of School Supplies 
 
DATE:         September 8, 2015 
 
 
In late August, Mr. Robert Mastejulia stopped by the district office to donate a backpack full of school supplies 
to be shared with a student in need.  Once the Board officially accepts this donation, a letter of appreciation will 
be sent to Mr. Mastejulia.  This item will return to the Board for action on September 28, 2015. 
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